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THE SHEFFIELD GREEN

Delivered by volunteers to 9500 households in Hillsborough, Leppings Lane, Malin Bridge, Owlerton, Philadelphia, Wadsley and Wisewood

Helpful council information and advice is here if you are struggling with money, energy, food and bills

bit.ly/sheffcol. “Welcoming Places” to keep warm are listed here bit.ly/vas-warm including Hillsborough

Library and Leisure Centre plus some local churches. We continue to hold street collections for S6

Foodbank at The Green Shop, Wadsley Lane on 4th Saturdays (1 0am -1 2noon). Please phone us if you

don’t have website access and need help.

May 2023 Council election candidate Toby Mallinson comments: “Greens were out gritting pavements in the

December freeze. We focused on steep hills and priority routes - I gritted Dykes Lane up to the shops.

Helpful information, including grit bin locations, is at bit.ly/winterpavements”

A Vehicle Activated Sign (VAS) is now moving

around Hillsborough to slow speeds in key

locations. Henry Nottage comments:

“The VAS is most effective at slowing drivers when

in place for a few weeks only. This sign has been

on Ball Rd, Taplin Rd & Hallowmoor Rd and will

move to Dykes Lane, Marlcliffe Rd & Rural Lane

and keep rotating.”

SPEED CAMERA ON THE MOVE

COST OF LIVING AND WINTER HELP

Toby& ChristinewithThe Green Shop ownerSamGrayson



Recent bus cuts mean people can’t get to work,

shops and medical appointments in winter

conditions. Christine Gilligan Kubo comments “I

continue to raise poor bus services in Hillsborough

with the South Yorkshire Mayor and push for a more

frequent 31 service for Loxley and Wisewood.“

There's a new bus shelter byWadsley Church on

Worrall Rd. Toby comments: “We reported the

dilapidated shelter after local resident Denise

(pictured with Toby) contacted us, plus the now

replaced temporary bus stop on Laird Rd corner.

SYPTE is looking for an alternative location for the

shoppers bus shelter on Middlewood Rd opposite

Hillsborough Exchange Shopping Centre, recently

removed due to underground safety issues.”

BUS SERVICES & SHELTERS

LOCAL COMMUNITY SUPPORT!
The Hillsborough Together local businesses group ran a successful late night Christmas shopping

event - Henry & Christine pictured with Spiderman! New community gardens are thriving on Holme

Lane, Rudyard Rd (near Hil lsborough tram stop) and a new project you could help with run by Friends

of Wisewood & District atWisewood Park (volunteers pictured tree planting with Toby & Christine).
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GET IN TOUCH
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